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TEAGUES BRIDGE PRIMARY 
THE BEATING HEART OF THE COMMUNITY 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

SPORTS DAY 

Everyone had a really enjoyable time during sports day. Thank
-you to all the parents who came along to watch. I think we 
chose the right day with the weather. A great day was had by 
all ~ THANK-YOU.  There are pictures further on in the 
newsletter. 

ONLINE SAFETY 
On Wednesday I attended an online safety conference with West Mercia Police. It 
was quite worrying to hear about the criminal activity online. They shared some 
Apps to be aware of, which I thought I would share with you. If your children have 
any of these, please monitor your child’s phone and activity on such sites. TIKTOK, 
Snap Chat and You tube are sites to be aware of and there are some apps below. 
 

 

 

LATE COLLECTION 

The school day ends at 3.15 and all children should be collected on time. We seem 
to be having a number of children not collected on time. If older siblings are collect-
ing them and cannot be on time you need to make alternative arrangements. Some 
children are not being collected until 3.40pm. 

DATES: 

Dates for week commencing 23rd June 2025: 

· 23.6 ~ Assessment week 

· 24.6 ~ Year out at Crucial crew all day. 

· 24.6 ~ Cricket coach in all day 

· 27.6 ~ Base 8 open afternoon for parents ~ 2.30-3.00 

· 2.7 ~ Eatwell guide ~ KS2 

· 2.7 ~ Induction 1 for new reception children 



 

 

Thank you to everyone who came along and cheered 
us on during our sports day this week! We all had 

great fun showing off our sports skills. Here are some 
highlights from the morning! 



 

 

On Monday, KS2 took part in our annual sports day competition. We all took part 
in 5 different events including : Javelin, Bean Bags and hoop scoring, Sprint, egg 
and spoon race and standing long jump. We all had a fantastic time and enjoyed 
the competition against our peers.  

Staff race !  

 

Parents in  action! 

I loved the 
sprint—Annie  

I enjoyed the 
bean bag scoring  
- Britney 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

In base 1 we are 
enjoying our topic 

called ‘All Creatures 
Great and Small’.  
We thoroughly 

enjoyed our sports 
day! 

In Read Write Inc this week we 
have been learning our new 

sounds.  

In maths we have been learning about 
numbers up to 20 and using tangrams to 
create different shapes and arrangements.  

In Literacy we have been learning about the story ‘’Grannysaurus’ by David Walliams. 
We have focused on writing sentences, unjumbling sentences by putting the capital letters 

and full stops in the correct places.  



 

 

 

 

This week in Starfish.. 
We have been reading Grannysaurus by  

David Walliams. We have been focusing our 
writing on adjectives to describe Granny and 
using the adjectives in sentence to write     
descriptive sentences.  

We hope you enjoyed sports day 
as much as we did. Thank you 
to all who were able to come 
and support Key Stage 1. We 
had a lovely morning.   

In History, we have been learning about Mary Anning. This is relat-
ed to our topic about animals because she discovered some fossils and 
dinosaurs.  We have been learning about timelines and ordering 
Mary’s life on a timeline. 

In Maths we have been focusing 
on equal groups and sharing a 
number into equal groups. With 
this, we have been exploring odd 
and even numbers and how they 
share or not into groups.  



 

 

 

 

This week in Seahorses... 

African Drumming with Andy 

Last week we had the pleasure of Andy joining us to participate in African Drumming. Andy and 

the children discussed what they could do with rhythm and how 800 years ago, drums were used 

to communicate and we then learnt call and respond to play some amazing beats!  

Science 
 In science children have learnt about animal classification groups and are fantastic       

at describing their features! They are able to explain that amphibians have moist skin, like a frog 
and reptiles have dry skin, like a crocodile. 

PSHE 

In PSHE, we learnt about the 
changes from when we were a 
baby to now and the milestones 
we have completed in our lives so 
far! The children created their 
little concertina booklets to show 

their growth. 



 

 

 

 

         Design Technology 

 This week children began a new unit on Structures. To explore structures, 
children learnt about some famous structures including the tallest buildings 
in the world and the longest bridges in the world. They were then set the 
task of constructing a bridge between two chairs, using only paper and 
tape. We tested their bridges to see how much weight they could hold!  
Children came up with several different design ideas and worked through 
challenges to construct their bridges. They joined materials well and under-
stood that their bridge needed to be strong, stiff and reinforced. 

 

 

 

RE 

This week in RE, we used digital maps to research where the 
local Mosques are in our area and found that we have quite 
a few we can visit! 

This got us thinking about other special places people of other 
religions visit and we learnt the names of the 6 main world 
religions and their places of worship. 

PSHE 

In Jigsaw we were discussing the differences between young people and old people. 
Some children brought in photos of their grandparents and shared special stories 
about them and discussed how they look different to us and the things they can do 
that we can’t. We read the story My Grandpa 
is Amazing and found similarities between the 
grandpa in the story and our own.  
After that, each child was given a leaf to 
draw a picture of a special older person in their 
life. On the back of their leaves, they wrote 2 

sentences explaining why they are so special to them. The leaves will 
eventually go on our Tree of Change display that we are creating                                                             
during the term. 



 

 

 
 

Homework of the week award 
We have introduced a new award for Friday’s award assembly. 

This is in recognition of the fabulous homework most of our children produce. It is 
also to show the importance of doing homework. 

We need to ensure that children are equipped to be able to complete homework, as a 
school we are looking at our homework offer and adapting it to meet the needs of 
the children.  

The most important homework your child can complete is reading, this opens the 
doors to all other learning in school and in life. 

Each Base has nominated two children for this week’s homework of the week award 
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Turtles Miran Yuvraj 

Starfish Ashton Millie 

Seahorses Bridget Eric 

Dolphins Ibrahim Willow 

Seals Gabi Kevin 

Swordfish James Phoebe 

Belugas Leo Ismail 

Octopi Darwin Sean 

Sharks Michal Dominic 



 

 

 
 

Star Player of the week award 
 

On Monday, Thursday and Friday, all children have PE. This is de-
livered by the Crossbar coach. The coaches have recently introduced 
star player of the week from each base. This is because of the ef-
fort they make and the sportsmanship they show. Please see the chil-
dren chosen for ‘Star Player of the week’ award this week. 
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Turtles Remy 

Starfish Neda 

Seahorses Tyler 

Dolphins Lexi 

Seals Carter 

Swordfish Theo 

Belugas Leo 

Octopi  Clim 

Sharks Allysia  
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Friday Awards 
Our Awards Assembly takes place on a Friday Children were awarded with their certificates in 

class. Please see below a list of the children who have received awards this week. 
 

Best class attendance this week: 

KS1 ~ Seahorses 97% ~  FANTASTIC ~  

KS2 ~ Sharks ~ 99% ~ SUPER 

Base Star of the 
week 

Worker of 
the week 

Whale Rules 
Champion 

Respectful 
Rangers 

Handwriting 
Heroes 

Punctual 
Panda 

Best at-
tendance 

1 Daria  Casper 

Zirwa 

Arya 

Savannah-
Grace 

Hope Archie Artemis Zhaire 

2 Lottie Arlo 

Lilly 

Logan 

Winter 

Amelia 

Ellie 

Lottie Rahnia  Noah 

3 George Cooper 

Anna 

Tyler 

Brendan 

Nathan 

Emilia 

Iris Willow Gunveer 

4 Maya Chloe 

Sophie 

Theodore 

Archie 

Harry 

Sohaib 

Aria Jasmine Toby  

5 Harriet Luna 

Alaya 

Jazmine 

Poppy 

Jenaya 

Leon 

Harriet Brayan Gabi 

6 Theo Dara 

Samavia 

Maya 

Layton 

Riley 

Max 

Karla Erin Arjan 

7 Freddie Amelia 

Lacey 

Jairaj 

James 

Erin 

Eloise 

Harrison Rosie Keerat 

8 Ollie Alfie 

Tillie 

Louie 

Iris 

Grace 

Tola 

Lilly Luna Alfie 

9 Amara Sienna 

James 

Evie 

Oceane 

Thomas 

Phoebe 

Annie Jakub Sufyan 
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